
Quarterly Issues 1St Quarter 2019 

January 2019 

WTTL-FM 

PSA’s ran this month for Junior Leadership of Hopkins County.  Psa’s ran this month for a 
Martin Luther King Junior Celebration on January 19th.  The Hopkins County Humane Society 
visited on January 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th at 3pm to discuss needs of the shelter and animals 
available for adoption.  Meaghan Teal with Murray State University was a guest on Jan 9th, 
16th, and 23rd to discuss programs and education opportunities at Murray State Madisonville 
Campus.  Chad Hard with the Hopkins County Family YMCA was a gust on January 4th, 11th, 
18th, and 25th at 3:30 to discuss programs and ways to donate to the YMCA.  Guests from 
Madisonville Community College began coming in on January 18th at noon for the spotlight on 
MCC, a 4 minute program to discuss programs and opportunities at Madisonville Community 
College. 

February 2019 

WTTL-FM 

PSA’s ran this month for Junior Leadership of Hopkins County.  On February 18th at 10:30 am 
representatives from the Hopkins County 4-H were guests with Craig Daniel to discuss 4-H 
camp, the activities and how to sign a child up.  Dr Raymonth Quatro was a guest on February 
19th to discuss womens health with Craig Daniel.  The Hopkins County Humane Society were 
guest on February 1st, 8th, 15ht, and 22nd to discuss animals in need of homes as well as items 
needed at the shelter.  Meaghan Teal with Murray State Madisonville was a guest on February 
6th, 14th, and 20th to discuss education opportunities with Murray State Madisonville.  
Representatives from Madisonville Community College were guests on February 1st, 8th, 15th, 
and 22nd at noon to discuss opportunities at Madisonville Community College.  Chad Hart with 
the Hopkins County Family YMCA was a guest on February 1st, 8th, 15th, and 22nd at 12:30 to 
discuss programs available at the Hopkins County YMCA. 

March 2019 

WTTL-FM 

PSA”s ran this month for Junior Leadership of Hopkins County.  Kelly Arnold was a guest on 
March 6th do discuss Impact Mentoring and the bowl for kids sake event in April.  PSA’s ran this 
month to promote Bowl for Kids Sake on April 27th.  Meaghan Teal was a guest on March 6th, 
13th, 20th and 27th to discuss programs and education opportunities at Murray State 
Madisonville Campus.  Guests from Madisonville Community College came on March 1st, 8th, 
15th, 22nd, and 29th at noon to discuss the growing programs and educations opportunities at 
MCC.  The Hopkins County Humane Society were present on March 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd, and 29th 
at 3pm to discuss needs of the shelter and animals available for adoption.  Chad Hart with the 
Hopkins County YMCA was a guest on March 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th to discuss programs 
beginning at the YMCA and things available to the youth in Hopkins County.


